

E9 – Review Unit 2

I. Multiple choice

1. When I turned up, the town hall was already _____ of teenagers.
A. full B. packed C. crowded D. jammed
2. She turned _____ the new job in New York because she didn't want to move.
A. on B. down C. off D. up
3. This city has one of the most _____ underground rail networks in the world.
A. efficient B. fashionable C. cosmopolitan D. fascinated
4. This laptop is much more user-friendly, but it costs _____ the other one.
A. so much as B. as many as C. twice as much as D. twice as many
5. Today's cities are _____ than cities in previous times.
A. lots larger B. much larger C. as large D. the largest
6. After I found all the information I needed, I _____ the computer.
A. turned off B. switched on C. looked for D. put off
7. Japan is the _____ developed country in the world.
A. most second B. second in most C. second most D. two most
8. Factories and offices should be built in _____ areas only.
A. rural B. coastal C. cultural D. urban
9. Choose the word whose underlined pronounced differently from the others.
A. encourage B. empathy C. embarrassed D. remember
10. Choose the word whose stress is placed differently from the others.
A. exhibition B. disappointed C. entertaining D. interesting

II. Complete the sentences, using the correct form of the verbs provided. Remember not to use all of them

turn break get give keep find go

1. - Has Phuc arrived yet?
- No, but I'm sure he _____ up soon.
2. My aunt never really _____ over the death of her pet dog.
3. It's not easy to _____ up smoking. My uncle has tried to do it lots of times without success.
4. Sorry, I don't mean to interrupt you. Please _____ on and finish what you are saying.
5. You were going too fast! I couldn't _____ up with you.
8. Remember to _____ out how many people are coming to the party.

III. Write the correct form of the word in brackets.

1. Our city has some fashionable shops, but they are not very _____ (afford) .
2. Many people move to the city because they enjoy the (pleasure) _____ and (convenience) _____ life there.
3. New York is a multi-_____ (culture) city. It has people from all over the world living in it.
4. The _____ facilities in that entertaining center is very modern. (recreate)
5. You cannot park here. It's _____ (forbit)

IV. Complete the sentences with the correct verb form.

1. She _____ (turn down) his invitation to the party and now he's really upset.
2. My brother _____ (cheer up) with a trip to the zoo.
3. At 3 o'clock yesterday, he _____ (listen) to music.
4. I am looking forward to _____ (see) you again.

V. Read

Education has been the first priority of my life. And I think a city life can offer a great support in terms of offering a vast choice of good institutions that one may like to choose for the higher studies.

I like city life because of the diversity of things you can do. For example, job opportunities are better in the cities. So, if you're a city dweller, you don't have to leave your home in the search of better work opportunities. You'll be able to earn the livelihood and be by the side of your family simultaneously. This was probably the biggest reason I never could go against the city life.

The third reason I like city life because it offers hundreds of other recreational opportunities. I'm especially a fun loving person and never like to sit at home in the weekends. City life is always very happening and great fun. You can go to a water park, enjoy fun rides with your family, have a great time with your friends in a restaurant.

Answer the questions

1. What is the advantage of the city dwellers when choosing a job?

2. What can you do in the city at weekends?

3. Do you want to live in the city? Why?

VI/ Finish the second sentence so that it has the similar meaning to the first one.

1. The teacher says that no student in the school is noisier than I am.
The teacher says that I'm _____.
2. This book is the least interesting I've ever read.
I have never _____.
3. This exhibition is much more interesting than the last one. (The last exhibition was not)
4. Children put on smart clothes on New Year days. (up)

5. When she appeared, the food had already been done. (up)

6. She decided to continue working as a volunteer in Africa. (on)

7. I got good marks, which made my parents feel happier. (up)

8. His business is going badly – he will have to stop doing it soon. (down)
